During the school year, if there is ever
any change in how your child is getting to
home, or day care, from school, I must have
a note in writing, either pinned to your
child, or a post-it note, filled out with
the information, and placed on the bus
schedule. Pencils, post-it notes, and our
bus schedules are just inside of our
classroom door.

If your child’s bussing or day care
information has recently changed, please let
the Barton office know as soon as possible
as it takes several days to set up new bus
stops.

Thanks for your help. It will make our
kindergarten beginning go so much more

smoothly!



